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testimony

From: Chuck Burrows [chuckb@hawaii.rr.com}

Sent:  Tuesday, February 26, 2008 8:12 AM

To: Bob Bourke; testimony

Cc: Baron Gushiken; Kamakana Kaimuloa

Subject: Re: Senate Bill 2397, Relating to Kawai Nui Marsh

Hi Bob,

Mahalo for your written testimony to support the establishment of a Kawainui Advisory Council.
However, should the Senate Bill # be 3206 instead of "2397"? It's companion HB is 3340. Senate Bill
2397 is RELATING TO THE ISSUANCE OF SPECIAL PURPOSE REVENUE BONDS TO ASSIST CASTLE MEDICAL CENTER AND ITS
AFFILIATES.

We need to follow SB 3206 as it goes through the legislative process and get the support from other
Kailua community, business and environmental groups as well as from DLNR and the Governor.

Chuck

[Chuck "Doc" Burrows - (808) 595-3922 - Email: <chuckb@hawaii.rr.com.> 3366 Kaohinani - HON HI
96817

February 25, 2008
Committee;

This testimony is offered in support of Senate Bill 2397, Relating to the establishment of an
official government sponsored advisory board for Kawainui Marsh. The proper management of
such an important resource is a complex task that must take many biological, social, historical,
economic, and political factors into account to foster success. The diverse representation on the
board as described in HB 2397 guarantees that a wide variety of expertise will be brought to
bear on issues surrounding the marsh for the overall benefit to Hawaii's citizens and visitors
alike. The official governmental status of the board will provide greater assurance that the
management needs of the marsh are recognized by government agencies and that appropriate
government resources are brought to bear upon these issues. I am strongly in favor of long
term wise management of Hawaii's natural resources and therefore am strongly in favor of this
bill.

Sincerely
Bob Bourke

437 Keolu Drive
Kailua, Hawaii

Looking for last minute shopping deals? Find them fast with Yahoo! Search.

://us.rd.yahoo.com/evt=51734/*http://tools.search.yahoo.com/newsearch/catego
category=shopping>

2/26/2008
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From: Bob Bourke [rebourke2003@yahoo.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, February 26, 2008 6:38 AM

To: testimony

Cc: Baron Gushiken; chuckb@hawaii.rr.com
Subject: Senate Bill 2397, Relating to Kawai Nui Marsh

February 25, 2008
Committee;

This testimony is offered in support of Senate Bill 2397, Relating to the
establishment of an official government sponsored advisory board for Kawainui
Marsh. The proper management of such an important resource is a complex task
that must take many biological, social, historical, economic, and political factors into
account to foster success. The diverse representation on the board as described in
HB 2397 guarantees that a wide variety of expertise will be brought to bear on issues
surrounding the marsh for the overall benefit to Hawaii's citizens and visitors alike.
The official governmental status of the board will provide greater assurance that the
management needs of the marsh are recognized by government agencies and that
appropriate government resources are brought to bear upon these issues. [ am
strongly in favor of long term wise management of Hawaii's natural resources and
therefore am strongly in favor of this bill.

Sincerely
Bob Bourke

437 Keolu Drive
Kailua, Hawaii

Looking for last minute shopping deals? Find them fast with Yahoo! Search.
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